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each one will do. I hope this information is helpful to 
you but it is for informational purposes. I would sug­
gest to you that the figures that you have in these two 
different documents are using only $70,000,000 so that 
your comparison is made on the same level. I have had 
on my desk this morning a note from Senator Chambers 
and I can understand his concern, however, to answer 
Senator Chambers, if I may, Mr.' President, this subject 
matter of $70,000,000 was of prime importance to each 
and every one of us here and I have made the suggestion 
along with others that we no longer play around an hour 
today, set it for an hour day after tomorrow but let's 
get this settled on the floor and stay with it until v/e 
do. There are areas in the state that need this money 
badly, had depended upon it, and it is hie:h time we 
asserted ourselves and took that action and quit stalling 
and I know there is differences of opinion but let's try 
to work together and get this put out. I am going to 
support either one or both of these until we see where 
the strength is and where those thirty-three votes are, 
that is what I am going to support. Getting the money 
out to them is the prime example. We want to do it as 
equitably as we can but knowing full well that everybody 
is not going to be completely satisfied, I want you to 
look at the state as a whole, not only to your legislative 
district. It is our responsibility and duty I suggest to 
you this morning, that we quit looking at pride, author­
ship and whatever else may be involved and think about 
the people in the state and the subdivisions that need 
this money and let's get it out to them. Look at these 
sheets that we have passed out to you, look at them in 
total, not only your own district and make your decision. 
Thank you, Mr. President.

SENATOR CLARK: Senator Haberman. The question has been
called for. Do I see five hands? I do. The question 
before the House is to cease debate. All those in favor 
vote aye, all those opposed vote nay. Senator Lamb.

SENATOR LAMB: Point of order, Mr, Chairman.

SENATOR LAMB: I really don't believe this has been dis­
cussed properly at thi~ point and I would like to have 
you rule on that, Mr. Chairman.

SENATOR CLARK: Well, let's see. V/e have had one against
it. I don't know whether Senator Carsten is against it or 
not. We have had one for it and one against it, I think. 
If you don't think we have v/e will go ahead and debate it. 
All right, Senator Lamb, you are next.
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